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Ref: VRQA2024-005 
RTO 22594 
Application Number: 19785 
 
 
Ngoc (Nicky) Chung 
Chief Executive Officer 
Australian Vietnamese Women's Association Inc 
7/6 South Road 
BRAYBROOK    VIC  3019 
 
Email: ngoc.chung@avwa.org.au  
 
Dear Ms Chung 
 
Re: Rectification Matters and Renewal of Registration: Granted 
 
Thank you for your response regarding the rectification of non-compliance matters identified at the 
audit held in November 2023. 
 
The Victorian Registration and Qualifications Authority (VRQA) is now satisfied that your 
organisation, Australian Vietnamese Women’s Association Inc (AVWA has taken the appropriate 
measures to meet the minimum requirements for compliance with the Australian Quality Training 
Framework Essential Conditions and Standards for Continuing Registration and the VRQA 
Guidelines for VET Providers.  
 
Given your satisfactory and comprehensive response, I have renewed the registration of AVWA 
for a period of five years to 31 May 2029. 
 
If you have any further questions in relation to this application, please email 
vrqa.vet@edumail.vic.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 
Julie Florence 
Manager, VET and Industry Engagement 
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